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April 19, 2024 

Docket No. UM 1930: 

Community Solar Program (CSP) Monthly Project Progress Report – April 

2024 

OPUC Staff is pleased to share the first CSP monthly project progress report. Stakeholders can download 

the April 2024 report as a Microsoft Excel file from the CSP website at the following address: 

 

https://www.oregoncsp.org/monthly-reports 

 

Staff appreciates the CSP Program Administrator, PacifiCorp, Portland General Electric, and CSP Project 

Managers contributing to the data provided in the monthly report. Staff looks forward to this and future 

reports providing all parties with timely and updated information for tracking CSP project progress. The 

reports also reflect Staff’s focus on identifying and mitigating avoidable delays, increasing transparency 

and accountability, and improving Program performance. 

Staff intends to host a public workshop in June, following the publication of the next monthly report in 

May. At the workshop Staff will seek feedback from stakeholders and utilities on the first two reports 

and for improving the value of future reports. 

 

Staff Contact 

If you would like to join the service list for UM 1930, email your request to 

puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov. If you have questions or comments, please contact Joe Abraham at (503) 

428-0699 or joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov. 

Staff appreciates the valuable engagement in this docket by stakeholders! 
 

Joe Abraham 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

201 High St. SE 

Salem, OR 97301 

(503) 428-0699 

joseph.abraham@puc.oregon.gov 
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